
Chiloquin Parks Committee

This committee will work on two
projects. The first project will be
the “pocket park” to be built in
the city’s main parking lot. The
goal will be to have it completed
in time for the 2023 Farmer’s
Market season.

The second project will be the development of a master park plan using
the grant provided by the Oregon Parks and Recreation Department
which we expect to complete in 2023.

 

More information on these and other projects can be found on the city's Projects page.

All community members are welcome to be a part of this committee or to attend the meetings.
Meeting notices will be posted on the city's Calendar of Events and on the city's Facebook page.

https://www.cityofchiloquin.org/bc-planning/page/chiloquin-parks-committee
https://www.cityofchiloquin.org/node/3098
https://www.cityofchiloquin.org/calendar
https://www.facebook.com/chiloquin97624/

